
Bullock County Schools will continue to provide free 

breakfast and lunch meals to all students for the 2018-2019 

school year under the Community Eligibility Provision 

 

Community Eligibility Provision Provides All BCS Students with Free Breakfast and Lunch Meals 

For more information, contact: 

Child Nutrition Program Office 

Phone:  334-738-4716 

 

Bullock County Schools (BCS) will provide free breakfast and lunch to all BCS students, regardless of their 

economic eligibility, due to the district’s continuing participation in the Community Eligibility Provision 

(CEP). 

 

The Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) of the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010, allows qualifying 

high-need school districts to offer free breakfast and lunch to all students, providing the nutrition and 

energy children need to be healthy and ready to learn.  CEP is a powerful tool that will assist in removing 

the stigma of the Free and Reduced Price meal program of the past. 

 

Participating in the CEP program, allows Bullock County Schools Child Nutrition Program to receive full 

federal reimbursement for up to 100 percent of meals served. CEP has been successfully implemented in 

the district since 2015.   As a result of our participation in CEP, the Child Nutrition Program has received 

increased revenues and decreased its dependence on the General Fund.    

 

Bullock County Schools serves approximately 1400 students in 3 schools.   During the 2017-2018 school 

year, we served 386,195 breakfast and lunch meals to our students free of charge. 

 


